





Dear Families,

On Tuesday, February 28th, the students at Cedar School will be participating in our fourth annual "Snowball Slam".

Students are encouraged to READ, READ, READ over the months of February and March. Students should record their reading at home on the attached reading log. Books that you read aloud to your child can count as well. For every ten books or chapters read in first grade and five books/chapters read in kindergarten, they earn a paper snowball from their teacher, which they can "slam" on their classroom door. The more you read, the more snowballs you earn. The goal at the end of the Snowball Slam is to be the classroom with the most snowballs on their door and the classroom with the most books read.

We are all looking forward to this fun event!! Let's get ready to READ and have fun!!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Frank and Mrs. Burns

Cedar Reading Specialists